
 

GRADE THREE WEEKLY UPDATE 
Friday, June 15th, 2018 

 

Happy Friday! This week has been a busy one for the Grade Threes. We went on an amazing 

fieldtrip to Pioneer Village, wrote progression tests, performed amazingly in the Spring Concert, 

and enjoyed the final full week of classes. We have been continuing to solidify our knowledge in 

English, Math, and Science and look back on the work we have done over the entire year. There 

will be no tutorials next week because it is the last week of school. We officially have three 

more school days left! I encourage the Grade 3s to not lose focus in the last weeks of school.  

Math: This week, the Grade 3s wrote their three math progression tests. I was extremely 

impressed by the Grade 3s maturity and attitude towards the tests. We also continued to work 

on our visual pattern assignment that we started last week!  

English: This week, the Grade 3s wrote their two English progression tests. I think our lessons 

on hamburger paragraphs really helped because I was so impressed with the responses I 

received from the writing section of the test. We also shared our Choose Your Own Adventure 

stories with each other!  

Science: This week, the Grade 3s wrote their two Science progression tests. I am so proud of all 

the hard work that they each put into every test they wrote.  We also went back in time and 

looking at units that we studied at the beginning of the year. We have been looking at the 

human skeleton and how it helps us do tasks such as running, jumping, sitting etc.   

Social Studies: Students went to Black Creek Pioneer Village to take part in a day of farming life. 
They enjoyed learning about the history of a farm, eating homemade bread and playing Pioneer 
games. 
 
Strings: Our Spring Arts Night on Thursday was a huge success! The students played beautifully, 

and made Ms. Evans-Stocks very proud.  

*Please make sure that any instruments or bows borrowed from Fieldstone are returned to the 

music room by Wednesday June 20th. 

Orff: We had one class rehearsal and one tech run for our performance on Thursday night! 



French: After having worked so hard on their project, students were rewarded with a movie, ‘Les 

vacances du petit Nicolas’. It is about this French little boy whose school year comes to an end 

and who spends his summer holidays with his parents and grandma at the seaside.  

Gym: This week the students in Grade Three started their Strategy and Game Concepts Unit. This 

unit will covers games such as soccer baseball (kickball) and capture the flag. 

Art: The students are completing their Blue-jay Bird Collages in colourful construction paper. 

PLEASE ASK YOUR CHILD:  

1. What are some goals that you have for the summer vacation? 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK? 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING SIGNIFICANT DATES 

 
Spring Arts Night 

 
Thursday, June 14th at 7:00 p.m. 

_______________________________________________________ 
Grade 8 Graduation/Last Day of Classes 

 
Wednesday, June 20th 

_________________________________________________________ 
Awards Ceremony 

 
Thursday, June 21st at 1:00 p.m. 

Monday 

June 18th       

Tuesday 

June 19th   

Wednesday 

              June 20th   

Thursday 

June 21st        

Friday 

June 22nd  

 
 

 

 

Last day of School! 1pm Awards 

Ceremony 

No School!  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Summer_vacation


 
 


